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From: Ales, Stephen M -DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 1:11 PM
To: kirchner@msnairport.com
Cc: Corey Pagels <corey.pagels@shanwil.com>; Mark Rutkowski <Mark.Rutkowski@shanwil.com>;
Dunlap, Mike J - DMA <michael.dunlap@us.af.mil>; Ross, Issac A - DNR <Issac.Ross@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Darwin Road Investigation plan
 
Good Afternoon Mike:
 
I have reviewed the workplan submitted last Friday from Corey Pagels at Shannon & Wilson. The
workplan is straightforward and looks good. I did find it interesting their analysis that the fire training
area may have been further west than Mead & Hunt did in their analysis. Wherever it actually was
the proposed boring locations will certainly help determine the location.  Please send me a text or
email once the field work schedule has been set.
 
Let me know if you have questions. Have a good day.

Steve
 
 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Stephen M. Ales, P.G.
Hydrogeologist Program Coordinator – Remediation and Redevelopment Bureau, Division of Environmental
Management
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Phone: 608-400-9187
Stephenm.Ales@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

     
 

mailto:stephenm.ales@wisconsin.gov
mailto:danielle.keller@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Stephenm.Ales@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://facebook.com/WIDNR
https://twitter.com/WDNR
http://www.youtube.com/user/WIDNRTV
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/WIDNR/subscriber/new













-y








